

Outwood Academy Ripon

Clotherholme Road, Ripon North Yorkshire, HG4 2DE Tel: +44(0)1765 604564

Web: www.ripon.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@ripon.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Will Pratt

27 September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have an exciting career opportunity to offer all students in year II! We are running a trip to attend the National Apprenticeship Show held at Yorkshire Event Centre in Harrogate on the 6th October 2022. The trip is fully funded.

The National Apprenticeship show brings students together with employers and training providers who offer all levels of Apprenticeships - from intermediate, all the way through to Higher and Degree Apprenticeships. With Apprenticeships on the rise and choices improving all the time, there has never been a better time for students to become an Apprentice.

We will leave the Academy at 9.00am after registering in Tutor time and arrive back at 12.20pm. We will be travelling via coach and students are expected to wear full academy uniform at all times.

Your child will be asked over the coming week to register on the website to receive a unique QR code which acts as their ticket for the event. This will be done using their school email address.

Please find attached a medical consent form which must be returned by Friday 30th September.

If you have any queries, please contact me on <u>i.johnson@ripon.outwood.com</u>.

Yours faithfully,

Joanne Johnson

Education Welfare Officer

Outwood Academy Ripon